ULt 782017

CITY OF W
CLERKITR

October 29, 2012
Dear Mayor, Common Council Members & Members of License Committee,
I am writing to notify of a name change to a business operation in the City
of West Allis. Cugino’s Entertainment LL.C business operation is the
establishment known as “Rhino” located at 9440 W. National Avenue. As agent

for the corporation, we are changing the name to “Brooklyn’s” to avoid a legal

battle for trademark infringement. The LLC would remain the same.

Sincerely,

Dominic Lal.icata



